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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week in nursery we have been learning all about sequencing. We sang our days of the week 
song and then afterwards I asked questions such as what day was it yesterday and what day will 
it be tomorrow? We then talked about what they do when they wake up in the morning.  During 
small group time the children had the opportunity to share their morning routine with their 
friends. Well done everyone! 
 
The children were very excited to plant their cress seeds. I demonstrated how they needed to 
do this and encouraged the children to use language such as first, then, next and after. They first 
chose their pot and then they put the cotton wool inside the pot, next they put the cress seeds 
on top of the cotton wool and then after they gave the seeds some water. We are going to 
watch the cress grow and soon they will be bringing them home. Lovely work nursery! 
 
During choosing time the children had the opportunity to complete a day and night cutting and 
sticking activity. This involved the children cutting out the little pictures and then placing them 
in the correct day or night scene. They really enjoyed this activity and I was very impressed how 
they completed this independently. Fantastic work nursery! 
 
The children listened really well to our stories ‘The Tiny Seed’ and ‘Contrary Mary’. ‘Contrary 
Mary’ is a story about a little mouse that woke up one morning and decided to do everything 
the wrong way just to be contrary. The children found this story really funny and we had lots of 
laughter. Well done nursery! 
 
We have continued to practise our rhyming words and segmenting and blending simple CVC 
words. The children are really enjoying having a try at robot talk. I am very impressed with you 
all. Such clever children! 
 
Outside the children have enjoyed playing in the sand, water and playing with the number 
skittles, hopscotch and looking for minibeasts in the soil using the magnifying glasses. 
 
 
   
  
 

Next  week                     
Our book of the week will be ‘Rosie’s Walk’   
We will be learning all about Prepositions and positional language 
We will be going to the Library 
We will be learning how to use a BeeBot 
                        

We hope you all have a lovely weekend       
  
Mrs Everett and the Nursery Team.    



 

 
 
 
 
 


